
 

TWO’S NEWSLETTER 

JANUARY 2022 

Dear Parents, 

       Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a Happy Holidays! This month we are excited to 

be welcoming in new friends and saying goodbye to others as they move up to the 3’s! 

 We will still be learning about our alphabet, numbers, colors, shapes, and manners. We are 

working with the children on their potty training. 

 This month, we are welcoming our new friends Devon , Remi, and Henry.  We will say 

good bye to Clara as she celebrates her 3rd birthday January 17th and moves over to the 3 year 

old room! 

     Hopefully this month we will have some snowy weather and be able to play with some of 

the snow at the tables. When it snows we would like the parents to bring in gloves for their 

child. If for any reason AALC has to close, Ms. Teresa will post it on Facebook; or you can hear 

it on the radio. The stations are: KTTY-99.7, KZNN-105.3, KXMO-95.3, and KDAY-103.1.  

With it being January we would like to remind you that it’s cold/flu season. We will 

make sure that the children and teachers are taking every precaution to keep the room 

sanitary, by washing toys as well as washing their hands when they enter the classroom, eat, 

and using the restroom. Thank you! 

 

Reminders: 

• Snack money (monthly or yearly)  

• Extra clothes 

• Gloves 

• Updated shot records 

Thank You,  

Ms. Jessica 

Ms. Sharice 

Ms. Alyssa 



 


